Scott Bracken <ccr2271@gmail.com>

Wolf Creek Water

SaDee <sadeestaples@hotmail.com> Tue, Jul 20, 2021 at 11:35 PM
To: Scott Bracken <ccr2271@gmail.com>

Hi Scoft.

There are two streams that Wolf Creek Irrigation has rights to use. The first is the main Wolf Creek stream that is located
a short distance west from your proposed building site. The second is the stream adjacent to your building lot that is used
as an irrigation steam. This stream carries water from the diversion on the main channel to our collection reservoir. Our
water right allows Wolf Creek Irrigation to take water from the main stream between March 1 until October 31 of each
year. The times that we divert the water from the main channel and times that we return the water to the main channel are
determined by weather conditions. However, we reserve the right to divert water between these dates. Our water right
does not allow us to divert water from November 1 to February 28. During this time, the water flows down the main
channel.

Water may be in this irrigation stream during these off months. If there is water in the stream from November 1 to
February 28, it is not our water. It is probably water that is flowing down off of the hillside and is collecting in the stream.

| hope this information is helpful to you. If you have questions, you are welcome to call me at 801-721-3730.
Dee Staples, President, Wolf Creek Irrigation Company
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From: Scott Bracken <ccr2271@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 20, 2021 10:12:57 AM

To: sadeestaples@hotmail.com <sadeestaples@hotmail.com>
Subject: Wolf Creek Water
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